
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

YEAR FIVE: SHAKESPEARE ON TRIAL ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCES 

 

The Year Five children have been busy rehearsing for our performances this week. 

 

We would now like to invite you to book your seats for your chosen performance. 

 

There will now be two performances on: 

 2:00pm on Tuesday 4th July 

 9:30am on Wednesday 5th July 

 

We have allocated two seats per family as we have limited space in the hall.   

Please book your seats via the website under Digital School Office > Online Bookings  

Crosshall Junior School Academy Trust - Year Five Shakespeare Assembly 2023 

 

There is no charge for admission 

 

We look forward to seeing you on either the 4th or 5th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Angela Connor 

Head of Year Five 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1226

